
July 18, 2024

Via Electronic Mail

Rohit Vij, M. Sc., PMP
Senior Engineer
630 E. Hopkins
San Marcos, TX 78666

RE: Recommendation Letter
IFB 223-260, E. Aquarena Springs Dr. Improvements

Dear Mr. Vij

A total of 2 bids were received for the E. Aquarena Springs Dr. Improvements on June 20, 2024.  A copy 
of the bid tabulation and bid item breakdown is enclosed in Attachment A. 

The apparent low bidder for the above referenced project is Aaron Concrete Contractors, Lp. with a bid 
amount of $1,169,208.75. 

Ranking Bidder Bid Total
1 Aaron Concrete Contractors, LP $ 1,169,208.75 
2 Jerdon Enterprise, LP $ 1,233,578.50 

Based on their Statement of Qualifications and the references checked, Aaron Concrete 
Contractors appears to be qualified and capable of performing the work for this project.  Based 
on this information, and Purchasing Manager’s assessment of responsiveness of the Bidder, 
BGE, Inc. recommends that the City of San Marcos award the construction contract for this 
project to Aaron Concrete Contractors for a total bid amount of $1,169,208.75.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.

Sincerely,

John C. Colquhoun, P.E.
BGE, Inc
Director

Attachments: Bid Tabulation
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